RESPONSE





QUESTION NO. CR-300





Produce all audits and performance evaluations of the AEP and CSW transmission and distribution operations prepared during the years 1995-1998.





RESPONSE NO. CR-300





AEP:





Due to the voluminous nature of the data required to respond to this request, the data is available for review in the voluminous room at the Austin offices of Central and South West (CSW), 400 West 15th Street, Suite 610, Austin, Texas  78701, telephone number (512) 481�4547, during normal business hours.  





Please refer to Commercial Customer Group’s Second Request for Information, Question No. 46 for Customer Service evaluations.








CSW:


Internal Audit has not performed any audits of transmission and distribution operations during the years of 1995-1998. 





For customer service type evaluations, please refer to CSW’s responses to General Counsel’s Sixteenth Request for Information, Question No. 220, and Commercial Customers Group’s Second Request for Information, Question No. 45 for this data.





For reliability type evaluations, please refer to CSW’s responses to General Counsel’s Twenty-Fourth Request for Information, Question Nos. 277, 278 and 279.
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